The leadership of the Itawamba Christian Church is anticipating the time when we will be able to start holding public worship services. As our government officials ease the restrictions associated with Covid 19, we will respond in ways that we believe are appropriate. We do not know when these restrictions will change but evidence exists that it could be fairly soon. Whenever we are able to start meeting, we want you to know what our plan is so you can prayerfully consider your actions.

- When we restart we will be offering 2 identical Worship Services only. We will meet in the Sanctuary at 8:30 am and 10:00 am each Sunday. We will not be offering nursery or children's church experiences at this time. We will limiting the number of people attending each service and practicing social distancing.
  - We will not be having Sunday School or Wednesday night activities initially. Wednesday night activities and Sunday School will continue as they currently are.
- 2. Until the start date is announced, we will be gathering information from you concerning your family's participation. We will ask questions like:
  - Will your family be attending?
  - How many people are there in your family?
  - Which Service time would you prefer?
  - If your preferred Worship time is too full, would you be willing to attend the other service?

## Please respond NOW to these questions by emailing Bro. Tony at: brotony@itawambachristianchurch.net

Any person(s) who are considered "vulnerable" should not feel compelled to attend. In fact, we don't want anyone to feel pressure to attend. This is your personal choice and we understand if you choose not to attend.

The very soonest that public services will resume is May 3. This doesn't mean that we will definitely be meeting on May 3 or any date for certain yet. We are still waiting for more information and guidance from our governmental officials. We simply want to be ready and let you know what is being planned.

Once a definite date has been set, we will notify you via Facebook, Website or telephone. **If you have questions, please include those when you respond to this survey via email.** 

Please continue to pray for Unity within our Body as we move forward and for us, your elders, as we try to chart the best course in these uncertain times.

Grace,

The Elders: Phil Morris, Steve Summerford, Danny Wigginton, Charles Wren